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This half term our school focus is: Forgiveness

Dates for your Diary
Tuesday 25th April- Raze the Roof FUN-draiser! 6.00-8.00pm
Friday 5th April- Coronation Celebrations- children to come to school in red, 
white and/or blue!  (More details to follow!)

Attendance

Seahorses:  95.4%
Starfish: 98%
Seals:  99.1%

Dolphins: 97.6%

Well done Seals Class!

FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

Praise Certificates

Seahorses- Ottilie and Herbie   
Starfish- Toby and Harley  

Seals- Alex and Mary    
Dolphins- Carter and Ronan     
Congratulations Everybody!!

Parents

Here at Flushing, we are aiming to go 
cash-less, as far as is possible. To this 
end, please ensure you have activated 

your Parent Pay account 
(see Mrs. Tucker if you need the details).  

Ensure you are able to access your 
account; as this method will increasingly 

be being used for paying for school-
related items.

Many thanks for your support in this.

Falmouth Library and Art Gallery for
the Seahorse children!

What a trip! 
Well done, Seahorses!
Thank you to the
whole Seahorse Class Team!
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FoFS are hosting a fundraising 
event at Raze the Roof on 

Tuesday 25th April from 6-8pm for 
ALL children at the school, and 

their friends, are welcome!

Young Lambs
By John Clare
The spring is coming by a many signs;
The trays are up, the hedges broken down,
That fenced the haystack, and the remnant 
shines
Like some old antique fragment weathered 
brown.
And where suns peep, in every sheltered 
place,
The little early buttercups unfold
A glittering star or two--till many trace
The edges of the blackthorn clumps in gold.
And then a little lamb bolts up behind
The hill and wags his tail to meet the yoe,
And then another, sheltered from the wind,
Lies all his length as dead--and lets me go
Close bye and never stirs but baking lies,
With legs stretched out as though he could 
not rise.

RNLI Lifeguard Visit

This week saw an exciting 
assembly for KS2, from two 

local lifeguards.  
They gave them lots of beach 

safety advice and 
demonstrated the different 
flags that are used to help 

keep us all safe when we’re at 
the beach over the summer 

months. 

Seals had a trip to the 
Maritime Museum today!

Seals had a whale of a time down at the 
Maritime Museum today-

They were so well-behaved, and we all learned so much! 
Big thank you to Mrs. Eva, Mr. Moran, Mrs. Thornton-Kent 

and Mrs. Harris for your help!

Spaces for Violin lessons in 
Summer Term and Autumn 

Term

30 min Group Lessons for £5.63 per 
lesson.

I have a couple of violins which can 
be used in lessons for the first 1/2 

term if needed.

Please email Genevieve for more 
information: 

ghoulihan@cornwallmusicservicetrust.org


